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Craig, Sondra

From: snowbenny@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, September 4, 2025 12:34 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: 25-1054

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
I strongly oppose: 
25-1054:  Resolution Approving the reorganization of the table of position and classification for 
the Dept. of the Mayor. 
 
I do not support a fast-track Director of Operations position that reports to and works under the 
direction of the mayor.   
 
I do support the pathway for a City Administrator, an independent job position, that has already been 
established by City Council in May 2025 for a possible vote in February of 2026. 
 
Thank you, 
Benita Socha 
City of La Crosse 
Voter and Taxpayer 


